
Wichita Park Prep 
 

A new Wichita Park is underway at Hillside at 26th street! 
 
There are invasive plants to be removed, small trees to take down, 
and general maintenance so that the native plants can flourish. 
   
Krista can meet people at the park and go over the work plan, then 
you can help out when you have time. 
  
Contact: 
Krista Dahlinger 
Kansas Native Plant Society - Wichita Region 
316-258-6341 
kskld@hotmail.com  
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